
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: December 2, 2015 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Interim Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Jackson Center Discussion 
 

At the November 23, 2015 study session the Board received estimates for 
upgrades necessary to move the county ASD program to Jackson Center. We 
would like to continue the Jackson Center discussion at the Building and Site 
Committee meeting on Monday, December 7, 2015. 
 
Please include this item on the agenda and let me know if there are any further 
questions. 
 
 
c: Board of Education 
  

 
  


